
LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Big Game Lunch celebrates 51 years

file:///C/Users/andy/OneDrive/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/archive/issue1720/pdf/Big-Game-Lunch-celebrates-51-years.html[11/20/2023 12:58:35 PM]

Orinda resident, Jerry Wendt (center) sports his
Cal Cheerleader Sweater in front of the Cal Band.
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Big Game Lunch celebrates 51 years
Submitted by John (Jack) Flanagan

Jerry Wendt, one of the first original male Cal
cheerleaders, graduated from Cal in 1956 and then
started a 50-plus year tradition for an annual Big Game
Lunch the Friday prior to the Cal vs Stanford football
game. Last Friday, the 51st lunch took place at Metro in
Lafayette. Local Cal and Stanford alumni and families
celebrated joyfully together as the band performed their
music and their moves.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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